
SPECIAL EVENTS 

MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES – JUNE 18, 2015 

 

Present: Joyce Kellogg, Jim Reilly, Alaina Rivers, Peggy Schneider, and Nancy Stisser. 

Absent: Don Gillette, Phyllis Revell, Jani Eichelkraut, Wayne Eichelkraut, Mike 

Dougherty and Heidy Eisert. 

 

Minutes 

The May minutes were read and approved on a motion by Joyce and second by Peggy. 

 

Old Business: 

Committee Appointments: Nancy noted the committee appointments did not make it to 

the council agenda in June but will be reviewed in July. Heidy requested she not be 

reappointed. 

 

Music in the Park: Hosts were assigned for some nights. Joyce and Peggy volunteered 

to visit other musical events in the area and gain ideas. 

 

Music in the Park Banner: 

Don was absent, but Nancy got in touch with him and relayed the following to the 

committee via email: A 4 ft W X 3 ft H banner w/grommets, etc. would cost 

approximately $115-$125 each.  

The committee had discussed purchasing 2 which could be attached to the iron fencing at 

the southeast and northwest corners of the park. 

Committee members agreed to contribute their views via email on whether to purchase 

and wording. 

 

New Business: 

Meeting Date/Time: Nancy questioned whether members wanted to change the regular 

dates and time. There was no interest in doing so, since the current schedule is as 

convenient as it can be for most members. 

 

Founders Day Picnic: Nancy noted that volunteers for the annual picnic are thinning and 

last year it was a struggle to serve and host the event. She asked if members would be 

willing to step in to help on July 28. She will determine the volunteer strength and let 

members know if they will be needed. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m. The next regular 

meeting is July 16, 2015.  

 

Respectfully submitted by Peggy Schneider. 


